OFFICE OF THE DEAN, SCHOOL OF ARTS
Lanquages & Literatures

University of Kashmir, Srinagar-06

It is notified for the information of the applicants who have applied for
the positions of contractual lecturers in the Department of Arabic,
University of Kashmir, that the interview which was scheduled to be held
on 27-03-2023 at 1:30pm is postponed and the new date will be notified
separately.

(Prof. Aadil Amin Kak )
Dean

NoF(Contractual-Lect.)DFAR/KU/23
Dated: 25-03-2023



